On Jan 11, 2024, at 1:38 PM, HMC Board Whiskey Hill <hmc.whiskey.hill.board@gmail.com> wrote:

Dear neighbors,

Extremely cold temperatures are expected on Lopez Island tonight and in the coming days.

Paul and Bob will be out from 2-4pm today spreading deicing crystals on the neighborhood roads. The
crystals are most effective against snowfall, however, and because significant snow is not expected
tonight, we are not sure how effective they will be in preventing a thin layer of black ice from forming.

Please drive very slowly and with extreme caution during the next few days. We have already had
one Whiskey Hill resident end up in the ER after an accident on black ice this winter. Let’'s not have any
more!

Don't hesitate to reach out if you have any questions or concerns, and stay warm and safe out there.

Thank you,
HMC Board
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